
Re-opening Senior Center Rules & Regulations  

• Masks are MANDATORY in common areas for everyone and if you’re not vaccinated, masks 

must remain on at all time—it will be on the honor system. 

• Registration - All programs will require pre-registration so we can insure we have enough space, 

people to run a program and to keep track of participants upon arriving for check-in.  At this 

time, we won’t have any “drop-in programs.  

• Classes: Classes will resume gradually and will have space limitations based on the size of our 

rooms and social distance requirements. Participants will have to register for classes in 

advance.  

• Exercise Classes—Everyone participating in the exercise classes will need to complete a new 

Form 5 in order to update our records for our grant funding and make sure we have the proper 

contact and emergency contact information on everyone.  

• Check-In: Upon arrival at the Senior, all visitors will be required to “check-in” with the “MY 

SENIOR     CENTER PORTAL”  If necessary a staff member can assist you. Everyone will 

need a scan card. This is necessary for our records of participation, for contact tracing, and to 

keep track of the number of people in the building.  

• Social Distancing: Everyone is required to maintain a 6-foot social distance while at the Senior 

Center.  

• Hand Sanitizer/Hand Washing: Hand Sanitizer will be available at multiple locations in our 

building but most importantly, at the entrance of our building. We ask that you use the Sanitizer 

prior to entering a room. In addition, please wash your hands, frequently, for a minimum of 20 

seconds.  

• Entrance/Exit: Please use the regular entrance double-glass doors but upon exiting we ask that 

you use the side door off of the Card room near the exercise room and follow the arrows as 

marked.  

• If a person shows up with COVID-19 or any signs or symptoms of ANY illness, they will be 

asked to go home.  

• Sanitizing: We ask that all Participants that attend an activity to please sanitize the table, chairs, 

and/or equipment before use and after. Spray sanitizer, soap, water, and paper towels will be 

available.  

• Meals/Eating/Drinking: In-house dining is not operating at this time. But please continue to enjoy 

Hebron’s Grab & Go Meal Program with pick-ups on Mondays (4 days of meals—see 

information on page 5).  

• Bathroom Use: Please limit to one-person at a time when using the facilities.  

 


